
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
I understand it is proposed to increase the per kl usage rate charged 
to households using between 151kl and 350kl. 
 
My elderly parents live with me so there are currently seven family 
members residing in my household (four adults and three children). My 
household's total water usage is therefore greater than that of a 
smaller 3 or 4 person household, even though the usage by each member 
of my family is I think below the individual average. An increase in 
the usage rate which applies above a certain level of consumption will 
be unfair and discriminatory to households like mine unless an 
adjustment is made for the number of people in the household. (Note 
this unfairness exists in the current water pricing structure - and 
would be made worse by the proposed increase in rates.) 
 
I therefore request that any increase in usage rates be subject to an 
adjustment for the number of people living in the household. 
 
Regards 
 
Strati Gregoriadis 

 


